Maritime museum needs
volunteers

Do you have a few hours a week or even a few day to spare
during the summer months? Do you enjoy meeting new people and
sharing information about Tahoe? Do children bring a smile to
your face?

If you answered yes to at least one of the questions above,
mark your calendar for July 2 at 5pm for volunteer and docent
training at the Tahoe Maritime Museum in Homewood.

If you are unable to attend the training, but would still like
to be involved,contact Smitty or Heather to find out ways you
can help out by emailing info@TahoeMaritime.org.
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